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We are thrilled to announce Seneca Polytechnic’s upcoming Winter 2025 Career Fairs.

The fairs are fantastic opportunities to connect with industry partners, learn about their

available vacancies and expand your professional network.

Career Fairs are taking place from 1 to 4 p.m.: 

Seneca@York on Tuesday, March 4

King on Thursday, March 6

Newnham on Tuesday, March 11

What to expect:

Engage with employers: Meet with participating employers and learn more about their

organizations.

Gain insights: Network with industry experts and gain valuable insights.

Discover work opportunities: Learn about current job openings and how to apply.

Connect with peers: Meet students from other program areas.

Preparation workshops: 

A series of Career Fair preparation workshops are taking place throughout the month. Visit

the Seneca Works calendar for more details.

Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity to jumpstart your career!
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